
 

          Dt:- 19/2/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings… 

Kindly note that as declared by the Government Of Gujarat for opening the school 

for offline. We are pleased to inform you that we are starting our complete 

offline classes from Monday i.e 21/2/2022.   Our school is opening to facilitate 

classroom teaching, doubt clearing session, practical classes offline etc. Please 

note the following with respect to the opening of school:  

1. The School timings will be 8:00 am to 12:30 pm.  The new time table for the 

offline classes will be given. 

2. Students can come in any decent/formal attire. 

3. No transportation or Canteen facility will be available from school. 

4. Students have to bring their own lunch box and water bottle. 

5. Students must wear the mask. 

6. Students are expected to exhibit high level of discipline and adhere to all 

instructions given by the teachers. 

7. It is advisable that parents make arrangements for self-transportation for 

their ward.  

8. Other details of classes and daily routine will be communicated in the 

official Whats App group for the respective classes in due time.  

We wish all our students good health and seek cooperation of our parents.  

 

Note : NO ONLINE CLASSES FROM MONDAY. 

 

Principal 


